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St. Joan of Arc Secondary School Parent-Teacher Association
55 Braemar Hill Road, Hong Kong & &t AEFHLE 55 9%
TEL: 2578 5984; Fax:2578 5725

Ref no. P24/2024-2025
ot April, 2025

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Newsletter and Entry to “We Did It!” Award Scheme

The Parent-Teacher Association (PTA) is excited to announce the call for articles for upcoming
newsletter. As part of this process, we are also delighted to introduce the “We Did It!” Award Scheme,
which aims to celebrate and recognize parents for actively creating happy parent-child moments and
supporting their children in developing positivity and build resilience.

Participation
Guidelines

Target
Quota
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Remarks

Application
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Enquiry

¢ Please sign the eClass notice by 14" Apr, 2025 and submit the

: We invite parents to submit their entry under the theme of positive family with a written

submission of 300 to 500 words, with a photo of the contestant attached.

All parents and students

© 6 people (Selection of participants is necessary if there are more than 6 participants.)

© whether the work submitted display experiences and reflections on supporting their children to

face challenges and overcoming difficulties, actively assisting schools in organizing or
encouraging children to participate in voluntary work, adventure-based training, or programs
on life education or positive psychology.

- Each awardee will receive a Commendation Certificate and two complimentary admission

tickets to the Hong Kong Disneyland Park.

(1) The admission tickets are non-transferable, non-exchangeable, non-refundable and will be

void if altered.

(2) The tickets will be invalid after the expiry of the validity.

(3) Guests are required to make reservation with valid tickets or membership cards before
visiting the park.

(4) The awardees will be notified by June 2025.

work to the Google Form at

https://forms.gle/SwqRy2ZTSMSOniS9 by 25 Apr, 2025. Late
works will not be accepted.

¢ Please contact the school office at 2578 5984.

We look forward to receiving your thoughtful contributions and celebrating your inspiring stories!

Yours sincerely,
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Parent-Teacher Association

I have taught you wisdom and the right way to live. (Proverbs 4:11)




Reply Slip
Dear Chairman of PTA,

Newsletter and Entry to “We Did It!” Award Scheme

[0 1acknowledge the above notice.

Parent’s/Guardian’s
Name of Student:

Ref no. P24/2024-2025

signature:
Parent’s/Guardian’s Class & Class No.:

name: Date:




